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March 23, 1933,

Professor J «F• Snell,
Aoting Dean, Faculty of Agriculture, 
Macdonald College, Que.

Dear Professor Snell,

Thank you for your letter and 

the copy of "Science" which you sent me. 

this back or may I keep if for my files?

I asked Mr. Ward to tell you

that I would wait to get Mr. Grenier’s letter from you 

before I wrote to Quebec about Conklin.

Do you want

Yours faithfully.

Prinoipal•
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